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Join York Stand up to Racism, 
local refugee groups, activists 
and community leaders as we 

discuss the Tories’ proposed ‘refugee 
processing facility’ at Linton on 
Ouse. We say that all refugees are 
welcome in the UK – don’t let the 
racists divide us.

The previous RAF facility is 
unsuitable and the local area does not 
have adequate facilities for the 1,500 
refugees. 

They should be in good 
accommodation where they can 
access public transport and services. 
They should feel welcomed into 
communities where they can become 
part of local life. 

The processing facility at Linton 
on Ouse amounts to a detention 
camp where people will wait for an 
indefinite length of time to have 
asylum claims processed.

Join us on 17 June to discuss what 
local York activists and those in Linton 
on Ouse can do about these plans.

Hostile environment
The government has intensified 
their racist ‘Hostile Environment’ by 
unveiling plans for offshore detention 
in Rwanda. 

This heinous plan comes as the 
Nationality and Borders Act (NABA) 
has been passed, despite significant 
opposition. 

The processing facility at Linton on 
Ouse is part of the government’s wider 
plan and racist strategy for refugees. 

The NABA creates two tiers of 
‘deserving’ and ‘undeserving’ people 
seeking asylum based on imaginary 
‘legal’ routes. 

Stop the scapegoating
The government is desperate to divert 
attention from their Covid failings, 
illegal parties and a cost of living 
crisis. 

We must say loud and clear that 
refugees and migrants are not to 
blame – and that all refugees are 
welcome here. 

The establishment claim Britain 
has been too welcoming, and is now 
overwhelmed. But the truth is 86% of 
refugees live in countries neighbouring 
their country of origin. 

The NABA represents a significant 
attack on human rights in removing 
the ability to claim asylum for all but 
those arriving via the official ‘legal’ 
routes. 

Stand Up To Racism calls for the 
scrapping of the NABA and the rapid 
expansion of safe and legal routes for 
refugees to enter the UK and claim 
asylum. 

Repelling an immigration raid in Glasgow


